
Plainfield Conservation Commission 
Minutes of July 13, 2006 Meeting 
 
Present: D. Grobe, J. Taylor, G. Wilder, J. Ptak 
 
Minutes from the June 8, 2006 meeting were approved. 
 
The findings of the meeting held June 11, 2006 at the Victor Hewes Memorial Field were 
discussed.  The following recommendations were made; 1.  the parking area and 
driveway that goes to the backstop need some fill and grading to improve the wet and 
muddy conditions (some work has already been done), 2.  The Memorial Lilac Hedge 
needs some pruning, mulching, and one bush needs to be replaced.  ( M. Gibson has 
already done this), 3.  The signs need painting. Present: D. Grobe, G. Wilder, J. Marsh, 
M. Gibson, J. Ptak, E. Brann. 
 
Old Business 
 
The literature display rack needs to be reviewed and updated at a future meeting. 
 
KUA turf field – The Plainfield Planning Board has made its decision regarding the turf 
field, the concerns of the Conservation Commission were addressed by the Planning 
Board. 
 
CC bylaws and job description – We discussed the need for by laws and job descriptions 
for the Conservation Commission.  There are examples in the handbook and D. Grobe 
will request some from the NH Association of Conservation Commissions for review at a 
future meeting. 
 
CC Alternate member nominations – The letter from the Plainfield Selectman concerning 
our recent recommendations for CC members was reviewed. 
 
Ballfield/Spencer Lot monitoring visit from state - This project has been postponed until 
Aug 16 due to the wet weather.  (inserted in agenda at meeting) 
 
Boundary Line project– J. Taylor reported that Chris Rollins is working on marking the 
boundary of the Townsend Lot. 
 
New Business 
 
Maintenance at Victor Hewes Memorial Park – G. Wilder will contact the town regarding 
obtaining material to improve parking and access at VHMP. 
 
Trail Easement for bridge project – D. Grobe reported that a draft of the easement for the 
KUA land that is needed for the trail bridge is being worked on, the Town will hold the 
easement.   
 

Deleted: Boundary Line project – This 
project has been postponed until Aug 16 
due to the wet weather.  ¶
¶

Deleted: Townsend Lot 



Conservation Award – The conservation award was presented to Ira Townsend at the 4th 
of July Parade.   
 
Submitted by Judy Ptak 


